

## C COMMUNICATION

## memorandum

CW (WORKING SESSION)

MARCH 10(15

ITEM - 1

DATE:

MARCH 3, 2015

TO:

HONOURABLE MAYOR MAURIZIO BEVILACQUA AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

FROM:

PAUL JANKOWSKI, COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC WORK

RE:

ITEM 3, REPORT NO. 4 OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

(WORKING SESSION) MEETING OF JANUARY 19, 2015

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (WORKING SESSION) MEETING – MARCH 10, 2015 PROPOSED ON-STREET PAID PERMIT PARKING FOR EXISTING RESIDENTIAL

**NEIGHBOURHOODS** 

At the January 19, 2015 Committee of the Whole (Working Session) meeting, Council directed staff to prepare a supplementary report addressing questions raised at the meeting and provide further

information with respect to administering the policy.

At that time, the supplementary report was identified to be prepared and brought back to Committee of the Whole (Working Session) for March 10, 2015.

Traffic Engineering staff continues to work on addressing the issues raised at the meeting and is evaluating potential alternatives for Council's consideration.

Staff will therefore be submitting the additional information to a meeting in the second quarter of 2015.

Respectfully submitted,

Paul Jankowski

Commissioner of Public Works

Zoran Postić

Director, Transportation Services, Parks & Forestry Operations

Cc: Greig Bumstead, Traffic Engineering Services